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Dietitians Australia has provided feedback on the Department of Health's Position Paper on

quarterly food and nutrition reporting in residential aged care.

Our feedback addresses the proposed quarterly food and nutrition reporting fields for

residential aged care, which take effect in October 2022.

To read our recommendations download our full submission.
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